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From: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:17 AM 

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Subject: comment on pit rules 

From: Betsy Siwula-Brandt [mailtp:betsys@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 7:20 AM 
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 
Subject: Proposed new rule for safeguarding PITS we SUPPORT 

We 100% support the repealing of Rule 50 [9.15.17.2.50 NMAC] and replacing it 
with a proposed new rule to be codified as 19.15.17 NMAC. 

Thank you Mr. Fesmire for your steadfastness in doing the right thing. May the right 
thing be done! 

Betsy and Wolfgang Brandt 
95 Vista del Oro 
Cerrillos, NM 87010 
505-438-9089 
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